
Meet 3rd and 4th Grade 
Catechists: Mr. Denis Fisher and Mrs. Cherry Fisher! 

The third and fourth grade CCD class has been learning about the gifts of God. Mr. 
Fisher related that, years ago a fellow employee gave him a necktie at the company 
Christmas party. Mr. Fisher liked the tie so much that he did not wear it for fear of 
staining it. After so long his co-worker asked him why, and said, “You know? The 
greatest compliment you can give to someone is to use the gift they give you.”
After reading lesson two, one of the students said, “Hey, Mr. Fisher, this is about 
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you!” It was the lesson of the servants being given talents by their 
master before he took a trip. Upon returning, two servants had 
increased their holdings, while the third had buried his. When the 
master had returned the first two had doubled their talents and were 
praised. The third was scolded, had his talent taken from him and 
thrown into darkness. Mr. Fisher is wearing his gift.
Also, while studying the gifts of God the third and fourth graders 
identified their personal gifts. Lily makes people smile while Chloe 
can dance and make music. Andrianna likes to cook, Josie has been 
given a strong voice and spontaneity, Kolbie was blessed with the 
ability to swim, and Walter was given a great imagination and can be 
creative. All of the students are working to perfect their gifts and use them in ways pleasing to God.  
What’s New 
Lets play some games this year! 

This year we are wanting to engage the kids in the parish 
and let them have an opportunity to meet the people that 
they go to mass with, learn the different things about the 
mass, and to have fun while having the chance to earn 
some prizes! Each newsletter will have some sort of 
puzzle on it of some kind. Every month, if they bring the 
puzzle back in with their name on it, they will get to pick 
a prize out of our “treasure chest”.  If at the end of the RE 
School Year they have completed all of the newsletters, 
then they will get an extra prize!  The other thing that we 
are going to reward is perfect attendance.  We know how 
hard it is to attend classes every single Sunday, so we are 
wanting to recognize those that do make it here every 
week! PS- We are starting fresh this month so September 
days missed do not count!! 

“October is the Month 
of the Rosary!”
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Let’s Eat! 
October 14th after 11:30 mass head 
over to the hall for some good food 
and a movie!  We are going to be 

watching either Brother White which 
is a comedy or Fireproof which is a 

drama.  We could use your help 
picking the movie so if you could get 

on the Our Lady of Lourdes 
Facebook Page there is a place 

where you can vote for which one you would like to watch!  If 
you have never heard of either movie there are trailers for 

both movies in the comments section of the vote! 

October is the Month of the Rosary!  So please 
welcome Mrs. Rosemary Spies!  She is going to 
teach us a little bit about the Rosary durning RE 
Classes and then we will do a procession starting 
at the Hall and ending at the Church afterwards!  
Parents- Please feel free to join us for as much or 
as little as you can!


